
 

Stonewall Tell Elementary School 

 School Governance Council Meeting Summary 

September 15 2021, 5:30 pm 

 

STES SGC’s 2nd meeting of the 2021-22 academic school year occurred September 15, 

2021 in a Microsoft Team Meeting. Mr. Patrick O’Connell was appointed as teacher 

replacement for Adero Carter.  Review of last school year’s charter fund, the present 

year’s budget and examination charter fund expenditure rubric was discussed. 

Superintendent Advisory Council feedback was given with particular notice to the 

Mitigation Matrix feedback and closure matrix. Action Items also included: approval of 

agenda, approval of last meeting’s minutes, how to establish chairpersons for 

committees, Charter funds, Principal’s update, announcements.  


